
KEY DIARY DATES 
 

May: 

24th: Year 7 trip to Norwich 

Castle 

27th: Jubilee celebrations 

 

30th—3rd June: Half term 

 

June: 

17th Yr7-11 Sports Day at UEA 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

As a school we are always looking to make developments and improvements for 
our young people and our staff. Over the Easter break we installed a new disabled 
toilet and new toilets for the boys and staff.  During the summer holidays the 
girl’s toilets, male staff toilets and a shower room will be installed.  

We now have ramps throughout the building allowing easier access and we have 
recently purchased for each class a large amount of playground equipment to be 
used at break and lunchtimes.  

Parents and carers, staff and student views and suggestions really help me to 
develop the school further to enable us to give the best possible education and 
support for all.  

Thank you to all who have completed a survey and returned it into the office 
either by email or in a paper copy – It would be great if we could receive some 
more!  

Numbers to contact for help  

Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

Norfolk children’s support 
line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call 
0344 800 8029 

Change in school uniform  

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our uniform consultation.  

Following this we have decided to make the shirt, tie and blazer voluntary. This 

means that if your child would prefer to wear the t-shirt and jumper all year 

round this is absolutely fine but if your child likes the shirt, tie and blazer that is 

ok as well.  

For September we are also changing the colour of the PE top, to 
‘bright sky blue’ however the SCHOOL will provide the first          
t-shirt for all children as we recognise buying a different top for 
PE is expensive.  

We will also be stocking navy blue trousers as we recognise how 
difficult it is to get these from shops or online. We will keep a 
small stock in school to allow your child to try before you buy.  
 

Jubilee celebrations Friday 27th May 2022  

We are having a Jubilee party. Games and activities will take place during the 
afternoon and an afternoon tea will be provided (students can bring their own 
food and we will support those individuals that we know might find this difficult).   

We will talk through all aspects of the day with each student in order to support 
and prepare them for the celebrations.  

Please see attached – Just one Norfolk flyers and the link below regarding free 
school meal vouchers.  

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-meals-and

Well done to all our year 11 students for a great first week of exams. 

Your conduct and maturity were amazing. 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-meals-and-milk


Year Nine have been enjoying learning about Macbeth 

in English – it is a GCSE text and we are introducing it 

to them ready for a deeper analysis next year.  One of 

our students went away and created an Edit about the 

relationship between Macbeth and Lady Macbeth and 

the guilt they experienced after killing the King.  It is 

incredible and has been shared with the class as a 

part of our scheme of learning. It took over 2000 

images and 6 hours to make!  Amazing work - your 

creativity and technical skill have combined with your 

understanding and interest in this Shakespeare play 

and the results are exceptional!  

Upper Juniors have recently done a            
topic on pirates 

Well done year 9 

Lower Juniors Gorgeous sunshine 

What a great opportunity to read outside! 

Who said that Maths is boring?  

Juniors were learning about fractions 

whilst making pizzas. 



Aiden, Michael, Harry and Jenson have been doing mechanics 

at Easton College. They have also made bubble machines. 

This is our sporting stars board which has been put 
together by Mr Morton 

Rose received the most 
improved player for 

Norwich Under 18’s girls 
rugby team  

Esme made a 
delicious Oreo 

cake to share with 
her nanny and 

grandad 

Logan has 
been making 

amazing 
things in the 
kitchen with 
Mrs Senior 







Norfolk & Waveney Children and Young People’s Health Services is provided by 
Cambridgeshire Community Services NHS Trust and commissioned by Norfolk County Council

Trusted help, advice and information from your local health 
teams during pregnancy, birth and your parenthood journey.

JustOneNorfolk.nhs.uk



JustOneNorfolk.nhs.uk

Webinars Services to 
support you
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Visit today:
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Appointments

Online
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Online
Learning


